

Registered Office:
Suite 43 Pure Offices,
Lake View Drive, Annesley, Nottingham, NG15 0DT

Telephone: 01623 859749

Website: www.esteemmat.co.uk
Email: info@esteemmat.co.uk

13 March 2020

Dear parent/carer,

Coronavirus (COVID-19)

Esteem Multi-Academy Trust and its academies are monitoring updates and advice daily from the UK government regarding the Coronavirus and is taking the necessary measures to keep students and staff safe.

We are actively maintaining good hygiene and cleaning procedures throughout our academies in order to minimise the chances of spreading the virus.

As I'm sure you can appreciate, we are currently dealing with a complex and rapidly changing situation. Our priority is, and will always be, to safeguard the health and safety of our students and staff in our academies.

To help alleviate any uncertainty within our school communities, we enclose a Parents and Carers FAQs sheet, which hopefully answers any questions you may have and explains what will happen if a partial or full academy closure is necessary at your child's school.

I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of your child's academy.

Yours faithfully

Julian Scholefield
Chief Executive Officer

Esteem Multi-Academy Trust